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Take Note 

 Please check cubbies for 

current weather clothing. 

 Update Contact Numbers-

If number has changed or 

been disconnected. 

 Classroom transitions are 

in effect 

 November has fallen upon us.  This month we have many different events taking place. The chil-

dren of Toddler Town will be learning all about fall harvest and what it brings to our lives. Toddler 

Town would like to show our community what it means to give back as a school. The school will 

hold a donation drive where families can help out the less fortunate by bringing in a canned good.  

We would like to show our students what it means to give to others and help our community out.  

You may also donate Winter coats or other winter clothing to the less fortunate. Everyone can 

make a difference! This month 

is all about being Thankful and 

for expressing your gratitude.  

Another activity that you may 

partake in to help bring the 

family a little closer together 

this Holiday is some baking in the kitchen. The children love to help us out in the kitchen experi-

menting with new food and fun themed treats. Here is an activity that you may try on your own  at 

home with your children. This is a fun way to create edible pumpkins out of a child’s favorite treat. 
All you need is  a rice crispy cereal box, marshmallows, a chocolate stick, food coloring and butter. 

Please enjoy this activity with your family, take pictures and show us how it goes. We can not wait 

to see what everyone comes up with. For the full recipe and instructions please visit the link pro-

vided below. It will help you step by step. Have a great November!!!  

   http://www.pinterest.com/pin/56787645277158318/ 

 

Toddler Town helps make a 
Difference!  

Upcoming Events 

 November 7th-Picture Day 

 November 11th– CLOSED 

(Veterans Day) 

 November 27-28th– CLOSED 

(Thanksgiving) 

 November TBA– Field 

Trip 



Mr. Temok’s Guppies Class  3 and 4-year-olds 

Fire Truck  

Ms. Jackie and Ms. Lee’s Teddy Bears Class  2-year-olds  
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 Happy November! 

Well parents as 

you know last 

month we enjoyed 

some fun arts and 

crafts for Fall Fest 

as well as talk 

about weather 

changes. It was also 

Fire Prevention week 

last month and the 

children learned a lot 

of safety tips when it 

comes to fire. Such 

tips were “Stop, drop, 
and roll” and check-
ing our fire detectors 

are functioning. This 

month we will discuss 

Fall Harvest and work 

on fun games/

projects. The chil-

dren will also be tak-

ing home turkey tem-

plates for Novem-

ber’s take home pro-
ject. Lastly, we will 

also focus on shapes. 

Ms. Jackie and Ms. 
Lee 

To recap the month of 

October the students 

covered the topics of 

fall, measurement, and 

fall festival. The stu-

dents made fall collag-

es.  During our Meas-

urement week the chil-

dren were able see the differ-

ence between long, short, tall 

and heavy. Finally, we had a 

Fall Festival and the children 

made Spooky Footprint  art 

for this festival.  

This month we will be cov-

ering the topics of Fruits & 

Vegetables, Farm Animals, 

Native Americans and Fall 

Harvest.  

Dear parents: Have you 

checked your child’s cubby 

lately? There are some 

children who are miss-

ing clothes and/or need 

to be restocked with the 

appropriate season 

clothing, so please be 

sure to double check.  

Thank you.  

Feet Art  

Ms. Selina and Ms. Irene’s Butterflies Class 3-year-olds 

very end which was our 

costume party. The month 

of November will consist 

of more alphabet and more 

fall projects, including 

learning about Fall harvest. 

We will create turkeys and 

list of what we are thankful 

for. I plan to also intro-

duce a fun food activity 

Happy November Every-

one! This past month was 

amazing, we all learned so 

much. The children dis-

cussed different letters of 

the alphabet, the season of 

fall, and different fall top-

ics like witches, and pump-

kins. We had fun with eve-

ry last minute of it until the 

that the children may experi-

ment with. As a giving activity 

this month I will have the chil-

dren learn about giving and 

donating to the less fortunate. I 

plan to hold a donation drive in 

my classroom and have a goal 

so the children will be more 

motivated.    

Ms. Selina and Ms. Irene 

Handprint 

Frankenstein  
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Ms. Taga’s Bears Class  4 and 5-year-olds 

Ms. Megan’s Koalas Class  5-year-olds 

Class Carved Pumpkin 

a great month and we 

can’t wait to see what No-
vember has in store for 

us! 

The month of November 

is going to be an exciting 

month. This month we 

will be learning new top-

ics like Dinosaurs, Farms 

and Fall Harvest on a cul-

tural level. We will also be 

going over some addition 

Hi parents! What a great 

month this has been. The 

class got to experience the 

fall season to the fullest. 

We had a great study on 

fall leaves as well as cele-

brating fall festival activi-

ties! Also, the class had 

great time learning about 

new sight words as well as 

developing their math 

skills. Our class had such 

Happy Fall Harvest!  To 

recap the month of Octo-

ber, we discussed Dino-

saurs, Emotions, Family and 

celebrated our Fall festival 

with a party and a costume 

parade. We also had our 

Health fair.   For the month 

of November, we will dis-

cuss the color Green, 

Health, Imagination and 

Being Thankful.  We will 

also review our numbers 

from 1-10.  In our media 

table we will continue to 

add fall related items.  We 

will also continue to create 

art using fall related items to 

experience sensory stimula-

tion.  We will also be creat-

ing our own class story us-

ing our imagination as well 

as creating our own igloos.  

Parents, please make sure 

your child is appropriately 

dressed for the weather, 

since the weather is chang-

ing.  It should be a great 

month!  

Ms. Taga 

Bark Art 

Ms. Barber’s Bumble Bees Class  3 and 4-year-olds 

Dramatic 

to dial 9-1-1 in case of an 

emergency and also some fire 

safety tips such as: what to do 

if your clothes are on fire? 

STOP, DROP AND ROLL. It 

is delightful to see how eager 

the Bumble bees are ready to 

learn new things every day. 

During the last month these 

are some of the things your 

child has been learning: the 

season of fall/Autumn, leaves 

and Pumpkins. Safety -learning 

how to dial 911 -learning about 

the traffic signal. 

What a wonderful Safety October it 

has been! It is so nice to still be get-

ting to know each child in my class-

room. To recap this month the Bum-

ble bees learned a lot about the fall 

season and why is it called fall. My 

students were eager to go collect 

leaves and look at leaves under the 

microscope. We did some cool art 

work that is displayed around the 

classroom. How can I forget about 

all the safety things we learned 

throughout this month. We learned 

about the traffic light and what po-

lice officers do. Also we learned how 

Recognizing and remembering 

different letters: F, H, L, and P. 

Taking turns and sharing with our 

friends. 

Experimenting with rulers and 

measuring tools. 

Using quiet indoor voices and 

saving their loud voices for out-

side. 

Remembering to use walking feet.  

Next month the children will  learn 

about being thankful, and fall Har-

vest.  

with double digit num-

bers as well as taking a 

look at our list of 3 

sight words. If you 

have any questions or 

concerns please see me 

and I will be happy to 

help! 

 

Thank You,  

Ms. Megan  


